South Platte Basin Roundtable
Garrett Varra, Vice-Chair

August 3, 2017

Craig Godbout

Water Supply Planning Section
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman Street Suite 718
Denver, CO 80203

SUBJECT: Wildlands Restoration Volunteers — Community Sub-Basin Post-Flood Source Water
Restoration Project.

Dear Mr. Godbout,

The South Platte Basin Roundtable approved funding of $25,000 from the basin fund to the Wildlands
Restoration Volunteers Community Sub-Basin Post-Flood Source Water Restoration Project. The project
was reviewed by the Roundtable on July 11, 2017 at our monthly meeting. There was a quorum of
members present at the meeting. This project requests $25,000 in funding from the Statewide account.

Wildlands Restoration Volunteers is a well-respected organization that mobilizes hundreds of volunteers
every year to the task of restoration and protection of riparian areas. This project will focus specifically
on improving flood resiliency to tributaries of the South Platte. The project goals include improving
water quality and reducing erosion. The project has many committed partners ranging from volunteer
groups to municipalities.

The completed grant application will be forwarded directly to you by the applicant. Please contact the
applicant directly or me at 720-272-2857 -- gvarra@varracompanies.com, if you have any comments or
questions.

Sincerely,

Garrett Varra
South Platte Basin Roundtable Vice-Chair



